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SPECIAL CRIME ALERT BULLETIN 
 
 

On Friday September 5, 2008 at approximately 6:45pm, a female student was walking 
alone to her vehicle in the Lot F Lower parking structure (Redondo Beach Blvd side), as she 
arrived at her vehicle and unknown person approached her from behind.  The suspect then placed 
their left hand across victim’s mouth and with the other hand begun to touch the victim’s left 
inner thigh.  The victim then elbowed the suspect and started to scream, at which time the 
suspect released the victim and fled the scene in an unknown direction.   At this time the victim 
is unable to provide a full description of the suspect.  
 
 
Suspect Description: 

• Unknown sex, race, height or weight  
• Possibly wearing gray sweat pants, and white Nike shoes 
• Hands had the strong odor of a tobacco product  
 

If anyone has any information about the suspects or witnessed the incident, please contact 
the El Camino College Police Department 

 
 
The El Camino College Police Department encourages our students, staff and faculty to: 
 

• Be very alert as to your surroundings – remember the use of iPod like devices and cell 
phones may significantly distract you 

• Report any unusual or suspicious persons immediately to the El Camino College Police 
Department.  You can contact the police via cellular phone at (310) 660-3100, use any 
blue telephone poles on campus or dial 9-1-1 free of charge from any on campus pay 
telephone on or from your cellular phone 

• Don’t walk alone, use the buddy system 
• If you have to walk alone at night, utilize the Campus Courtesy Shuttle (The shuttle 

operates 5:30 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. Use one of the Blue POLICE poles located 
throughout campus, ask your instructor to call campus police for you, or call campus police on your 
own, 310-660-3100 to request the service) 

• Always cooperate with the suspect’s demands; your property can always be replaced 
• Be prepared 

 
 
 

This crime alert bulletin is being provided to the El Camino College campus community as 
required by the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime 

Statistics Act. 

Michael Trevis 
Chief of Police 


